
Ranui Baptist Contact Information 
Senior Pastor: Grahame Walker 

grahame@ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Associate Pastor: Tai Taua  

pastortai@ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Elders: John Blight,  Kristen Bettany, Rob Kidd,  

Peter Soole,  Cherith Telford 

Office Manager: Robert Murray 

 

Office Hours: 8.30am  to 12.30pm   

                            Monday to Friday 

Office Phone: 833-7815  

Email: ranuibaptist@xtra.co.nz  

Website: www.ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Postal Address: P.O. Box 70040,  

Ranui,  Auckland  0655 

Happening 

Duty Roster 11th June 18th June 

Door Greeters Lesley & Ako Faumuina Pat Sharman &  
Myra Dormer 

Notices Kristen Bettany Rob Kid 

Toy Lending Library: fortnightly in School term. Tues 11-1pm. Contact Janet Kidd.  
Second Chance Op Shop: NOTE: They are unable to accept donations of clothing 
at this time. Open Tuesday’s 10am—2pm. Contact Elesha Thomas for more 
information. 
Children’s Ministry: Sunday mornings during the service.  
Mainly Music: Thursday 10am. Contact Sherilyn 021 298 2762. 
Son-Shine Club: Thursdays 3.15 -5pm. Contact  Ella Kaihau 027 390 0448.  
Friendship Group @ Ranui: Friday from 10am till 12pm.  Morning Tea provided.  
Contact Myra Dormer or Ph. Church office  833 7815.   
Missions Prayer Meeting: 1st Sunday of the Month after Morning Service.                 
Contact Ronnie Nicolson. 
Women’s Bible Study Group: Mondays 10 am - 12 pm at Glenda's home in Massey.      
Contact Glenda Winn 022 647 0021  
Intercessors: Wednesday 9:30-10.45am in the Prayer Room, followed by tea & cake. 
Contact Rosanne Martin 022 128 4890.  
Men’s Home group: Thurs 7.00-9.00pm in the Cafe . John Blight or Tai Taua. 
Women’s Fellowship, Worship, Prayer, and Bible Study:  "The Thursday 
Nighters" on Thursday evenings 7 pm - 9 pm in Ranui. 
There's a Facebook Messenger group associated with the Thursday Nighters that 
helps us keep in touch. This group warmly welcomes all women in our church and 
their friends.Contact Ronnie Nicolson 021 027 07540  
Moneymates: Tuesday or Wednesday  10am—12pm. Contact Glenn Harris on                  
021 0902 7110 or gharris@careranui.org.nz 
 
 This Week’s Service: 

 

Sunday 4th June 
10am - Baptism Service  

& Communion 
 

Next Week’s Service: 
 

Sunday 11th June 
10am - Tai Taua 

 
6pm - Ranui Winter Worship Evening 

Sunday 4th June 2023 



 CS LUNCH ON SUNDAY: 
Grahame Walker 

BAPTISM: 
We join in celebration with all those who are being baptised this morning. Baptism is of great 
importance because Jesus commanded it. We must carry out Christ’s commands for they are 
based on wisdom and love, for the salvation of the human race. The church is called by God to 
teach the commands of Christ, to make disciples, and to baptise those disciples. This is to be 
done everywhere, in all nations, until the very end of the age. We are to baptise believers in 
the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, for the one true God is a Holy 
Trinity (Three persons in one God and one God in three persons). 
Acts 2:38-41 - 38  Peter replied, “Repent and be baptised, every one of you, in the name of 
Jesus Christ for the forgiveness of your sins. And you will receive the gift of the Holy           
Spirit.  39  The promise is for you and your children and for all who are far off—for all whom 
the Lord our God will call.” 40  With many other words he warned them; and he pleaded with 
them, “Save yourselves from this corrupt generation.”  41  Those who accepted his message 
were baptised, and about three thousand were added to their number that day. 

DRAINAGE UPGRADE: 
The drainage works at our church are beginning on Tuesday the 6th of June. So from next 
Sunday things will look a little different here. You will need to enter and exit each car park the 
same way you came in, as the driveway down the side of the building will be inaccessible. We 
will all need to take extra caution during this time. The op shop will be closed on the 6th of 
June and there will be no community dinner this month either.  

CAREY LOCAL: 
We are working with Carey to see if we might be able to join with other churches in our area 
to get up to the 10 people needed to run this course. So it's not too late to register your       
interest in the free Carey Local papers that they are offering. Please call the office at 833-7815 
or email admin@ranuibaptist.org.nz ASAP so we can get you signed up for semester 2. 

 
Coming Up 

NEW COMERS LUNCH: 
It's not too late to RSVP for the lunch next Sunday! Call the office at 833-7815 & leave a     
message or email admin@ranuibaptist.org.nz.  

Te Kapa Rautaki and Te Pouarataki mo  te hī koi extend a warm welcome to our Ha hi Iriiri 
wha nau to gather together at this special hui where we will farewell the old and welcome in 
the new. We look forward to new opportunities and engaging with the next chapter of our 
Baptist Ma ori story. We urge you to prayerfully prioritise this hui and join us for this        
significant time in our Baptist movement. 
 
When 
11 am Friday 14 July - 2 pm Sunday 16 July 2023 
 
Where 
Puna O Te Ora; 60 Kayes Road, Pukekohe, 2120 
 
Whakapa Mai (Please RSVP) 
Email: kapa.rautaki@baptist.org.nz 
 
For more information phone: 
Josie Te Kahu 021 260 4204 or 
Luke Kaa-Morgan 021 627 157 
 
Please send your interest via email in order to receive important information about our Baptist 
Hui-ā-Māori. Our Hui will start at Te Puna O Te Ora. Further details to follow.  7815 

mailto:kapa.rautaki@baptist.org.nz?subject=Baptist%20Hui-%C4%81-M%C4%81ori%202023&body=Kia%20ora%20Te%20Kapa%20Rautaki%0AI%20just%20read%20the%20email%20about%20the%20Baptist%20Hui-%C4%81-M%C4%81ori%202023.%0A

